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Limitations for State-Licensed Pharmacists Prescribing Paxlovid to Eligible 

Patients 

Under the limitations outlined in the authorization, the state-licensed pharmacist 

should refer patients for clinical evaluation with a physician, advanced practice 

registered nurse, or physician assistant licensed or authorized under state law to 

prescribe drugs, if any of the following apply:  

• Sufficient information is not available to assess renal and hepatic function.  

• Sufficient information is not available to assess for a potential drug 

interaction.  

• Modification of other medications is needed due to a potential drug 

interaction.  

• Paxlovid is not an appropriate therapeutic option based on the current Fact 

Sheet for Healthcare Providers or due to potential drug interactions for 

which recommended monitoring would not be feasible.  

• Coronavirus Treatment Acceleration Program (CTAP)  

• Test to Treat Locator  

• COVID-19 Therapeutics Locator 

 

https://www.fda.gov/media/155050/download
https://www.fda.gov/media/155050/download
https://www.fda.gov/drugs/coronavirus-covid-19-drugs/coronavirus-treatment-acceleration-program-ctap
https://covid-19-test-to-treat-locator-dhhs.hub.arcgis.com/
https://covid-19-therapeutics-locator-dhhs.hub.arcgis.com/

